
3rd Annual 

Latino Baseball 
History Project

Reunion

in the Obershaw Dining Room, Upper Commons
•	 Book signing of the Mexican American Baseball in Los Angeles, by Francisco E. Balderrama and 

Richard Santillan
•	 Announcement of the publication of the second book
•	 Please don’t forget to bring your photos to be scanned and/or memorabilia you would like to 

donate to the Library Archives.
A $10 donation per person to support the Latino Baseball History Project 

would be appreciated! 

Parking will be FREE in Lot D
RSVP by June 28

at 909-537-5102 or to 
Iwona Contreras

 icontrer@csusb.edu.

Feel free to stay after the event for amazing music by the 
“Latin Society” in the Lower Commons.  Bring your lawn 

chair, picnic basket and family ...

Wednesday, July 6, 2011
2-4 p.m. Panel Discussion

4-5 p.m. Book Signing
5-7 p.m. Reception

Keynote Speaker: Alex Montoya, Manager, Latino Affairs San Diego Padres



Upper Commons can be found in the CO 
building circled on the map.


